
 

 

 

June 26, 2025 
 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

25th Annual Walk for Wing Kei 
Thank you! We are so grateful that over 700 people showed up despite the pouring rain to join the 
25th Annual Walk for Wing Kei. While outside the 
Chinese Cultural Centre, we were faced with cold 
rain and gusts, inside the air was filled with the 
warmth of people’s hearts who came to support 
Wing Kei and its mission to provide high-quality, 
culturally-appropriate care to seniors in Calgary.  
So far, we have raised about $338,000 from 28 
sponsors, 32 teams, and hundreds of donors. Sincere 
thanks! Our goal this year is $400,000. Please help 
us to reach our goal. For those who are thinking of 
contributing, it is not late! We continue to accept 
donations until July 31, 2025. To give, please visit www.walkforwingkei.org.  

Wing Kei Village Phase One Update 
The construction is progressing steadily at Wing Kei Village Phase 1. Work continues on the 
plumbing, framing, 
window installation, 
and electrical systems. 
The large red 
construction crane 
has now been 
removed from the 
site, marking a key 
milestone. Some 
rooftop HVAC 
equipment has been 
delivered. In addition, 
groundwork has 
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begun for the cul-de-sac and the new entry ramp to the above-ground parking lot. We are so 
thankful to the Construction team that we can a lot of changes each day on the work site. 
 

Parking spots outside Wing Kei facilities 
Family members and visitors please be reminded to avoid parking in the designated disabled parking 
spots located outside Wing Kei facilities, unless you have a valid permit. These spaces are reserved to 
ensure accessibility for those who truly need them. Please take a moment to park your vehicle 
properly in the available general parking areas. Your cooperation helps ensure safety and fairness for 
everyone visiting our facility. Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 

Reception Closed: July 1 Canada Day 
The Reception will be closed next Tuesday, July 1. Families and visitors please remember to bring 
your Access Card when you come to visit your loved one. 
 
Until our next update, take care and enjoy the beautiful summer! 
 
May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with 
hope by the power of the Holy Spirit. 
~ Romans 15:13 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


